

A Note from Chuck Bliley, K3NAU
About this newsletter
Greetings Fellow IIT Alumni,

There has been a lot of talk about the KARC radio club form the 1960s. Here is a newsletter I discovered in my "life archives" among a lot of unrelated junk.

It was mailed to me August 7, 1967 by Roger Sentman, K8SHE, while I was in basic electronics school in the U.S. Coast Guard. At the time, I was second in my training class but later, graduated first in the class! My performance there was far better than my 1.98 GPA when I left IIT after two years. However, I did have plenty of fun with the radio boys of the KARC. :-)

The newsletter is long and newsy. Enjoy!

Chuck Bliley
K3NAU











